- RE: Oak Alley

December 10, 2018

| Mr. Michael Albert

Director, Department of Planning and Zoning
St. Charles Parish

P.O. Box 302

Hahnville, Louisiana 70057

Dear Mr. Albert:
Please accept this letter request to apply to the Planning and Zoning Commission for a

Waiver of the St. Charles Parish Subdivision Ordinance of 1981 for a Supporting
Resolution to waive requirements for minimum frontage width on a developed public

Street.

We ask that this request be heard at the commission’s January 10, 2019 meeting and if
approved to the parish council for further consideration.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Lny LG5

Gary Smith Sr. -
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